Eric Cooper

From: Saralinda Hooker <shooker7373@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, September 14, 2020 9:51 AM

To: Eric

Subject: ZBA application for 5265 Menteth Drive, Costich for Brovitz
Hi Eric,

Speaking as a partial owner of the property adjacent to 5265 Menteth Drive on the south (across the creek), | have
reviewed the proposed plan and variance request concerning the garage/storage building at the rear of the property.
Considering that several other properties in the neighborhood have accessory structures of two stories, exceeding the
16' height limit, and considering the general improvement in the appearance and quality of the proposed building vs.
the existing one, | am in favor of granting the requested variances. | also appreciate the efforts the Brovitzes have made
to inform and involve the neighbors in planning their redevelopment of the property.

Saralinda Hooker

Saralinda Hooker

Consultant in Historic Preservation
3414 West Lake Boulevard
Canandaigua, NY 14424

phone and fax: 585-394-5052
email: shooker7373@gmail.com




